
The Bellingham Water Department has applied to DEP for a Site Examination for expanding a 
public water supply source to withdraw up to approximately 1.15 mgd of water from the 
groundwater of the Charles River Basin, in Bellingham. The location of the withdrawal point is 
the existing Well 12 off High St. 

Written comments on the granting of a DEP permit to conduct additional testing of the site for a 
new or expanded water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty days of publication of this 
notice in the Environmental Monitor. The written comments are to be submitted to the Drinking 
Water Program Section Chief at the DEP Central Regional Office. 


